	Greetings Blazeman 
Warriors and Supporters!  
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Summer is winding down and we are gearing up for a very busy fall. September brings us to Las Vegas for the 70.3 World Championships and the Jarden Westchester Triathlon. We hope to see many of you at one of these events. 

 

As many of you know we have been transitioning into our new Blazeman Warrior Uniform and there have been a few bumps getting there. We want to take this moment to thank the warriors that were unfortunate to get caught in our dilemma when there was a mix up in the order. Your patience with us at this very stressful time is immensely appreciated. Your reward will be looking really good at your next race. We are so pleased with the new design and hope you like it as much as we do. We think Jon would have liked it too!

 

Speaking of Jon...on August 30th, Jon will have turned 40. I cannot write that sentence without feeling immense sorrow and loss...as I have said before I always thought I would grow old with him around me...that was not to be...and it definitely does not get easier to accept for Bob and I. Please take a moment on the 30th at 8:30PM and give a shout our for "Freedom"...Freedom from ALS for all PALS...
 


 

In Strength, Honor and Freedom,

Mary Ann and Bob

Jon's Mom and Dad


	Join Matty Reed and the Janus Charity Challenge to help raise funds for the Blazeman Foundation for ALS!
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Vote online today and join Matty Reed in the fight against ALS
Janus Charity Challenge is now with Life Time Fitness and they are facilitating the People's Choice Award. You can participate by simply voting for Matty Reed online. Cast your vote today! Janus is offering a $20,000 charity prize purse to be divided among various charities based on the number of votes each athlete receives by 5pm central time on October 1st. Make your voice heard.

  

You can also help Matty support the Blazeman Foundation for ALS "so others may live!" Make a donation to Matty's page today!  


	Reflections of 2005...the inspiration, 
love and determination...failure was 
not an option.

 

Blazeman,  

 

I have covered a lot of incredible moments in sports over the years including Super Bowls, NBA Finals, US Opens, Final Fours, Tours de France and ten Ironmans, but your performance in 2005's race was the most incredible I've ever witnessed. I have never seen an athlete with more guts and determination as you showed on race day man and I'll never forget it. You kicked Kona's ass when it could have beaten you into the ground and left you by the side of the Queen K Highway. The way you gutted it out to make the bike cutoff time was no less than superhuman considering how far you were behind at the turnaround. As I told you we would, we stayed with you throughout the run to cheer you on and in doing so, I witnessed what true heart and perseverance really are. Even with the ALS disease trying to shut down your body, you walked on through the night never giving up, never giving in to the pain. Man, I thought you were done about mile 13, but you sucked it up and pushed on. I know you must have felt like shit out there but you never let up, you just kept going.  

 

Walking that last mile with you into the finish line is something I never will forget and I was honored to be with walking with you and documenting your efforts. All the cheering fans supporting you must have given your feet wings as you started running again as soon as we heard them chanting Blazeman. What an unbelievable feeling it was as we came down Ali Drive into the lights and frenzy at the finish line. I can't describe how emotional it all was for me, and can only imagine what it must have felt like for you. When you log rolled over the line and into the arms of your waiting family, I just about lost it. I was so happy for you. It must have been everything you could have dreamed of when you entered the race and there couldn't have been a happier ending to the day.  

 

We all go through life facing difficult challenges, but none tougher than your fight. Whenever I find myself down and almost beaten, I will think back to that Ironman day and say if the Blazeman didn't give up, how can I? You showed me what true determination and belief in yourself can do in those moments when things seem the hardest and the darkest and I will draw on that lesson for the rest of my life in whatever I do. You showed all the doubters that even a disease like ALS can't hold someone back from achieving their dreams. Thanks man for showing me the true meaning of sport, to overcome all obstacles, and to push through when it would be so easy to give up. You are the MAN Blazeman and I wish you all the best in the future.  

 

I will never forget our friendship and I will always be there when you need a little support. I will never forget the lessons you have taught us all, not just in sport, but in life as well. Keep the faith my man and keep up the good fight.  

 

Wooman        

                                

As we approach the anniversary of Jon's Celebration of Life on August 31st let us share with you a picture from that evening...
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	Save The Date for the Art Auction in Chicago

 

Date: Saturday, September 24th
Time: 7:00pm-11:00pm
Where: Flourish Studios, 3020 N. Lincoln Ave. Chicago
 
Tickets are $50.00 in advance or $60.00 at the door. Ticket prices includes admission to the gallery, appetizers, drinks and a special presentation by Dr. Teepu Siddique at Northwestern University about his current project supported by the Blazeman Foundation for ALS, thanks to our many generous athlete fundraisers.

 

Blazeman Warrior Jerry Palmer is one of these special fundraisers whose friend Melissa Ras[image: image20.jpg]


mussen was touched by Jon's story...Melissa in turn reached out to artist Krista Baber. Krista's father-in-law passed away from ALS and she is quite an athlete herself.

  

"What (Krista) put into the painting accomplished exactly what I was looking for, a piece that truly connects with people, honors Jon and brings beauty into the world," Melissa described in her own words. Please email Melissa Rasmussen with any questions or bids.

 

Please help support Blazeman Warrior, Jerry Palmer, in his fundraising quest as he prepares to compete at the World Championships in Kona this October!

 


	On the Battlefields ... and coming events!

 

I wanted to use our newsletter to share with all of our readers a letter I received from Blazeman Warrior Stephen Qualey. Like all of you, he is quite remarkable. 

 

Mary Ann,
 
Sorry for the delay, but I have a many thoughts on Lake Placid.   Lake Placid is a beautiful place; I fell in love with it at last year's ironman and loved it even more this year.   The days before the race, I had chance meetings with a few fellow warriors - Tom and Kathy Lindsey, Sammy Mikhail, Heidi Hack-Videto - it was nice to meet some other people dedicated to the cause.  On the bike course I met another Warrior - Scott - couldn't remember last name.  Also, while on the bike a guy passed by me, then slowed and said thank-you for representing the War on ALS.  He told me his grandmother and aunt passed away from the disease and wished my luck the rest of the way.  During my run my hip started acting up and it was difficult to run but hearing all the yells and screams for the Blazeman as I ran (trudged) by really pushed me along.  Seeing my support group on Mirror Lake drive really helped boost my spirits.  The finish was a wave of emotion.    
I came down the finish chute and I thought of Jon and remembered watching his video of Kona.  I then saw my friend's family at the corner, it was their step father/grandfather and my friend, Bill Allen, that passed last year that inspired my to join the war.  It all culminated in my roll across the line, and to my surprise I was able to get back up without help!  While I won't be doing any more ironman races for sometime, I will still don the uniform with pride during my much shorter sprint races.  It was a joy and an honor to represent Team Blazeman at Lake Placid and look forward to rolling on in many more races. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Stephen Qualey
Blazeman Warrior # 374
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Stephen's support team...

 

[image: image4.jpg]



Stephen at the finish...                                                

 

 

From Higher Ground Expedition...Joshua Valentine
There are 48 peaks in the White Mountains of New Hampshire that range from 4,000..." This is a must read. Check out this web site.
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Bringing the War on A.L.S to a new front
Kevin McDaniel, from Jacksonville Florida and a group of supporters will be rowing for 24 hours non-stop for distance to set a world record. The BMF will be one of the charities benefiting along with the Wounded Warrior Project...
 
This will take place at Anytime Fitness, 6251 Argyle Forest Blvd, Jacksonville, Florida on Friday, Nov. 19th at 6:00PM...Stay tuned for details and results!
 
Fast and Furious
Word has it that the Pleasanton Fast and Furious event  in California was a smashing success creating much awareness for ALS...congratulations Chris McCrary and team! Check out this photo. It speaks for itself...
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And now for something completely different...
One last note from the battlefields. For those that will be racing at Louisville on the 28th ... don't forget the Underpants Run orchestrated by Kevin Brooks!!  The date is August 28th at 11:00AM... 
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	A Warm Welcome to our newest Warriors!
Matthew Irlmeier  

Dan Novak

Victoria Tiase  

Alex Vidal 


	Photo Gallery
Thank you so much for sharing your highlights and favorite moments from the 2010 and 2011 season! But don't stop now! Please keep sending your photos! 
We love hearing your stories and seeing you in action!
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Debra Saltz rolling at New Jersey State Triathlon 2011
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Dr Neal Chadwick lost his battle recently to the "beast" called ALS, may he rest in peace. Here is is picture with his good friend Dr. Jeff Galvin.
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 Dr Jeff Galvin at the Vermillion Tri-Duathlon
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 Eric's custom ride complete with BMF graphics
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 Fausto and Bob Gebbie meeting at Ultraman Canada
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 Fausto's custom ride with BMF graphics
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 Blazeman Spirit Award winner Jennifer Bornemann 
 at Eagleman 70.3
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 Kelly Burns Gallagher rolling the finish at Ironman 
 Lake Placid 2011
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James Garris sporting his new bike shirt for Kona
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 Blazeman Warrior Sean McCarthy takes a proud second 
 in his division at Mighty North Fork
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Ryan McCready tackles the bike leg in style at IM Texas 2011  


